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experienced no difficulties, even though I shudder!to 
think of all the times In tree stands that I eased the 
safety off and the potential for a deadly surprise. 

The rifle first malfunctioned at a local rifle range 

CKelthville Rifle and Pistol Club>, of which I am a 
member. I was on ·the firing line and informed my 

friend, Dr. Ricky Jones that I would giYe warning 
before firing to allow him to put on hearing 

protection. I was more surprised than he when I pushed 
the safety off and the gun fired. Only safe shooting 

habits practiced by me prevented a potential tragedy. 

I then deliberately loaded one more round, pointed at 

the target, and pushed the safety; again the rifle 
fired. Since that time I have demonstrated to several 

people that the rifle will dry-fire 100X of the time 
when the safety is taken off. 

I am an avid hunter who prides himself on taking care 
of my guns. T~is is evident in the current condition of 

the gun I am returning to you, I have hunted with this 

rifle in Louisiana, Texas, and Mississippi. However I 

would always be uncomfortable with this rifle and 

model. Therefore I am requesting a full refund on the 

rifle and scope base (which would be of no further use 
to me). I have attached an estimate from the same place 

I bought the original rifle. 

Your cooperation in this matter will allow us to end 

this unfortunate incident without further action. If 
you have any questions feel free to call me at: work 

318-459-6603 or home 318-687-0472. 

Sincerely 

~oJ Pciu 
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